GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE

WBSAP&CS
Swasthya Bhawan, 1st Floor, Wing—B, GN-29, Sector—V, Salt Lake, Kolkata—700 091
Memo No: HFW-28014(99)/3/2021-CST SEC-Dept. of H&FW/396 Date:06.08.2021
Notice

Request for submission of Expression of Interest (EOI) for short listing of NGOs/CBOs for providing
services for Care Support and Treatment Programme for People Living with HIV /AIDS (PLHIVS) in the
state of West Bengal.
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2

10.

This notice follows the General Procurement Notice (GPN) published in UNDB on 6" May, 2012.

The Government of India, Ministry of Health & Family Welfare has approved 12 Nos. of Care
Support Centres (CSCs) under the Care Support and Treatment Division of WBSPA&CS under
Global Fund Grant Cycle 2021 - 2024 and domestic budget through 2021 - 2022 vide order No.
T-11025 /03 / 2020 - NACO /CST dated 16™ February 2021.

Process of selection of CSCs which was advertised on 10" May 2021 and published in the
website http://wbsapcs.wbhealth.gov.in/ vide No. HFW-28014(99)/3/2021 - CST SEC - Dept.
of H&FW/121 dated 06.05.2021 is hereby cancelled.

WBSAP&CS is now inviting submission of fresh applications from interested NGOs/CBOs for
implementing care and support activities across the West Bengal under Global Fund
Grant Cycle 2021 - 2024 and domestic budget through 2021 - 2022 by establishing the Care
Support Centres (CSCs).

Additional information viz. terms of reference, scope of work, qualifying and evaluation criteria
and policy of interest may be seen in the website http://wbsapcs.wbhealth.gov.in/ under
Annexure-I.

NGOs/CBOs that are registered under Society / Trust and having experience in implementing
health programmes specially for the welfare of PLHIVs or any programme related to HIV/AIDS
may submit Expression of Interest (EOI) in the specific format with accompanying materials
(format available at http://wbsapcs.wbhealth.gov.in/ under Annexure-ll) in hardcopies only to
the address below within 4.30 p.m. on 31* August 2021,

st

No application will be considered for review which will be received after 31* August 2021,

WBSAP&CS will not responsible for postal delay for receiving Eols.

NGOs/CBOs who have already been implementing the Care Support Centres (CSCs) under the
Vihhaan Project in West Bengal need to apply afresh in order to participate in this EOI.

Please note that this is not a request for proposals. The request for proposal will be issued to
the short listed NGOs/CBOs only.

WBSAP&CS has entirely right to not to consider any application without assigning any reason
whatsoever, at any point of time.

Fpimr—

Joint Director (CST), WBSAP&CS
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